
ANNOUNCING THE ALLOTMENT OF MORE THAN 
$40 MILLION FOR REGIONAL MITIGATION PROJECTS

THE TEXAS GENERAL LAND OFFICE, FORT BEND COUNTY, 
AND THE CITY OF SUGAR LAND CORDIALLY 

INVITE YOU TO ATTEND A

 PRESS
CONFERENCE

THURSDAY, MAY 30, 2024 | 2:50 P.M.
SUGAR LAND REGIONAL AIRPORT 

FORT BEND COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE HANGAR 
241 LEE DUGGAN DRIVE | SUGAR LAND, TEXAS 77498

RSVP: CJORSVP@FBCTX.GOV


